Update year 11
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to a number of positive cases in year 11, as a precautionary measure, all year 11 have been asked to stay at home and not attend college all this week and move to remote learning. We have carried out a detailed track and trace and letters are being posted out today to all students who are currently self-isolating to inform them of their return date to Unity College. If you do not receive a letter by Friday please contact the college.
Mrs Cryer
